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Clerks Report December 2022 
 
 
We held a successful Reembrace Observance at the Memorial Hall on November 11th. 
Names of the fallen were read out and wreaths were laid from ourselves and on behalf on 
the hall committee. 
 
The Welcome Back Project is finally finished and you will have seen the 3 benches are now 
in place on the Parade. The handipeople team will be working on the 2 removed benches to 
refurbish them, we will only need a few additional wood pieces and some paint. 
 
We currently have a team from the “Community Payback Team” working on the YCB and on 
path clearing. Its working well, they attend on Wednesdays, and we are building up a good 
working relationship with the supervisors. 
 
The Christmas tree was completed on 30th November, once again Bayfield Vehicle Hire 
provided a van and staff to fetch it for free. The team have done an excellent job decorating 
it. 
 
We have been awarded our bid for trees from Shropshire Council and we will be planting 60 
trees tomorrow, along with pupils from Oakmeadow. 
 
The internal audit took place on 5th December, we will receive the report before Xmas, he 
unofficially reported no major issues. 
 
Both Peter and I have booked off “Twixmas” so the office will close on Dec 23rd and reopen 
on January 3rd. The handipeople team will be on duty throughout covering the basics such 
as bins. 
 
 
 
 
Events  
 
December 13th – Tree Canopy Planting 12pm 
December 13th – Carols on The Parade 6:30pm 
 
 
Julie Hodgkiss, Clerk/RFO 
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